
Electronic Frontier

February 22, 2005

World Intellectual Property Organization
International Bureau
P.O. Box 18

CH-121 I Geneva 20
Switzerland

Attention: Mr. Kwakwa

BY EMAIL AND FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION: +41227335428

Dear Mr. K wakwa,

Thank you for your letter of24 February, 2005 on accreditation issues.

I am writing to seek clarification of the meaning of "WIPO accredited NOOs" in your
letter. Could you please advise whether:

(a) NGOs which currently have ad hoc observor status will be permitted to attend

the April meetings; and
(b) WIPO will be accepting applications for ad hoc observor status from civil society

NGOs that are not currently accredited, and if so, what is the deadline for receipt

of applications in order to be processed in time to attend the April meetings?

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Ga.""C--

Gwen Hinze

International Affairs Director

Electronic Frontier Foundation (San Francisco, U.S.A.)

Email: gwen@eff.org
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